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Project Name: Orchard Drive and Locust Avenue Safe 
Sidewalks 
 
Project Update:  
 This project is under way the progressing quickly. The concrete sidewalk is scheduled to be 

installed by the end of April and the project will be completed in the spring of 2024.  

Expected traffic impacts:  

 Orchard Drive will be closed to through traffic for the duration of the project. Detours will 

be posted on Orchard Drive.  

Project Overview:  

 This project will complete the curb and gutter on both sides of Orchard Drive, complete 

the sidewalk, update the water line, install storm drain inlets, and patch the asphalt 

within the intersection.  

Project Area:  

  

Contractor Contact Information:  

 The contractor for this project is Pronghorn Construction. Site Superintendent is JR 

Hernandez and he can be reached at 435-896-3460. 

Questions:  

 Please contact the Pleasant Grove Public Works Department at 801-785-2941 with 

comments or questions related to this project. 


